
In Minnesota, the population 

over age 65 is expected to 

increase from 12 percent to 

just under 21 percent by 2030. 

Tom Gillaspy 
State Demographer

The changing face of aging in 
Minnesota 

UNDERSTANDING OLDER ADULTS’ QUALITY OF LIFE 



CAREGIVING 

Emerging trends 

THE LOCAL PICTURE

Returning to work

“The State of Minnesota 

has calculated that every  

1 percent decrease in 

family-provided long-term 

care, translates into $30 

million in public funding.” 

Hal Freshley 
Planning and Policy Coordinator,
Minnesota Board on Aging 
Minnesota Department of Human 
Services 



COMMUNITY-BASED SERVICES 

Reducing the cost of chronic care

Paying for community-based services

Pressure for a policy shift toward
community-based care

New study on community- and family-
based services

A new study on community-
and faith-based services 
found leading-edge providers:

Offer training for 
volunteers
Obtain in-kind support
Learn from others
Understand volunteers’ 
needs for clearly-defined, 
time-limited opportunities
Use creativity in marketing 
communications and 
resource procurement



TAKING ACTION 
Many federal and state programs and local organizations are addressing 
the challenges of an aging population. These include: 

Minnesota Senior Health Options 
In 2004, the Federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid services approved the
Minnesota Senior Health Options (MSHO) program. MSHO is a voluntary
alternative program for older adults who are eligible for both Medicare and Medicaid.
In January 2006, all of the MSHO plans and participants were transitioned into a special needs plan that
allows MSHO to provide Medicare Part D benefits to enrollees, many which are administered through private 
health plans. This has allowed the state to reduce costs by having the federal government pay 100 percent of
the drug costs for MSHO enrollees.

Transform 2010 
In 2005, the Minnesota Department of Human Services initiated a project entitled Transform 2010 to engage
a broad spectrum of Minnesota residents in dialogs about our changing population. The overall goal is to
transform policies, infrastructures, and services in ways that best respond to long-term shifts in the age of
our population.

Minnesota Long-Term Care Partnership 
Beginning in 2007, Minnesotans who purchase certain long-term care insurance policies will be able to
protect more of their assets under a new state plan that recently received federal approval. 

MinnesotaHelp.info, Senior Linkage Line, RxConnect 
Managed by the Minnesota Board on Aging, these resources help families find community services and
provide information and assistance needed to make informed decisions regarding affordable prescription
drugs,1-800-333-2433.

Learn more about this issue: This briefing paper
presents highlights of the report Older adult services:Trends
and issues. Find the full report and other reports about this 
issue at www.wilderresearch.org. 

Learn more about Wilder Research: Take our Beyond
Facts and Figures tour. Visit www.wilder.org/tours for dates 
and times or call 651-642-4031.
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